
NATCA UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT NICK DANIELS
ON OPM EMAIL

 
NATCA Members,

This is a follow up the previous message on this subject. We have contacted
the office of the Secretary of Transportation, the Acting FAA Administrator and
the FAA COO. We have impressed upon them the urgent need for clarity as it
relates to the members that we represent and we are awaiting further
clarification. We will provide an update once we have more information.

In the meantime, we ask that you continue to be focused on doing what you do
best, maintaining the safety of the National Airspace System.

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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